
GALA Minutes: 11/03/08 

The following people attended: Sherry Perry, Paige Pushkin, Emily Ellison, Ryan 
Hall, Billie Izard, Victoria Kingsland, and Daphne Greenberg 

1. Gmail account update: We are all connected to Gmail. Ryan has stored 
everything of ours on Google Groups, which we can all access. Ryan will send us 
the instructions on how we can access our storage.  

2. Margaret Doughty will be in town for a Powerline Board meeting on January 6, 
and January 7, 2009. She is willing to come on the evening of January 4th or the 
morning of January 5th to spend the day with GALA/MLN/individual programs. 
We decided that we will ask MLN if they would like to do a joint event with GALA 
and have her talk to us about both about coalitions and about advocacy on the 
after noon of January 5th Daphne will look into this and will discuss with Laura 
Hauser and coordinate with Margaret.   

3. Emily will look into what kind of organization (not a 503c) GALA needs to be 
and what we need to do. 

4. Victoria will ask Ann Rosenthal, a lobbyist to come to talk to us on Dec. 11th 
from 1-3 to share with us suggestions of how we should be lobbying for our 
needs, who speak to, etc., etc. This meeting will take place at TCSG.  

5. We will aim to have our January/February “meet greet” on January 29th or Feb. 
3rd. It will be a meet and greet with general comments, introduction of all the 
players and why we are here. The theme will be “We are no longer silent.” We 
may try to get Andrew Young or Casey Cagle to introduce the event. It will be a 
breakfast at 8 in the morning at the Capitol for GALA day. Ann Rosenthal told 
Victoria that she can set up room for us at the Capitol. We will need to find out 
from Ann: how many people we can have, and whether there are specific 
caterers that we need to use. We need to figure out who will sponsor the food.  
Victoria will find out if there is a PowerPoint projector to have facts displayed 
during the breakfast. We will have handouts available.  

6. TCSG has proposed January 28th as the advocacy workshop day that Dollar 
General will be running for us in GA. Once this date is finalized and details are 
available, they will be shared. 

7. The rest of the meeting was spent on the FAQ sheet/PowerPoint presentation 
that will focus on: 

 - What is the issue: A large number of Georgians with low literacy skills, 



-  Why is this an issue: the State is negatively impacted in terms of: 
Workplace, Family, Health, and Civic Responsibility. 

 - Why should we care? 

 - Our solutions? We need your support. 

It was decided that people will work on adding/revising to the list and will give 
Ryan at sryanhall@gmail.com their work by November 21, 2008. She will then 
collate everything and send to Daphne. Daphne will do her best to fill in the 
blanks, so that there will be a good final draft to share with Ann Rosenthal on 
December 11th for her feedback. 


